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Just as me and millions of other Oregonians have had to learn how to "live within the 

confines of a budget" you folks need to do the same. Is it any woonder that ordinary 

people are being priced out of the blessing of owning a home? Even those who rent 

are not immune to the destruction of rising rents due to various jurisdictions 

continuing to raise our taxes. As an elderly citizen of this state--it is as though you 

folks have lost sight of the plight of the average citizen, who may not be in the 

circumstances where they get meaningful raises in their income. Put your thinking 

caps on, and come to the conclusion that you need to put the brakes on the reckless 

spending that you have indulged yourselves in year after year. 


